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Main ldentity

From: "Ralph Wirsig" <krwirsig@kos.net>
To: "Ralph Wirsig" <krwirsig@kos.net>
Sent: Tuesday, October 31, 2006 6:55 PM

Subject:  FW: BLA Election Survey

PO Box 1753, Stn Main, Kingston, ON K7L 5J6, info@bucklake.ca
"To enhance people's enjoyment of Buck Lake now and for future generations"

Provided below is a belated Election Survey response composed today by Larry York to replace a response he
sent previously but which was not received by BLA and apparently could not be found on Larry’s computer to be
resent.

----- Original Message -----

From: larry york

To: Roy Mills
Sent: Tuesday, October 31, 2006 11:16 AM

Subject: Re: BLA Election Survey

Dear Roy,

| went to the boat launch at Buck Lake

and can appreciate the problem The ramp has had some repairs but need an extension on the water end about
nine feet long to make loading easier.

the parking is not so easy to address

as there seems to no available land around to be purchased for more cars etc.

The waterfront property has increased

in value and will continue to increase so the owner will have to sell or bite the bullet There is only so many lots on
any given Lake (| sold mine )and am enjoying the money.

It is critical That all municipal properties

must maintain and protect every watershed.

South Frontenac has all of these things spelled out in the official plan.

Amalgamation is something to strive for

instead of districts.

since we did not all start at square 1

it will take continued effort time and patience.

I am short forming a response | made to you before as | need to be knocking on doors
In The Faith
Larry York

all

10/31/2006



